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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Heather Mell, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Pick-Up Trucks (Bid #PUR0117-156); Dated:  January 19, 2017 
Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 

Date: January 26, 2017 
 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid. This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the bid was sent. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Question:  The specs for the ½ ton trucks are showing GVWR to be 8,600 lb.  Is that correct? 
Answer:  The ½ ton pick-up trucks shall have a GVWR of 6,600 lbs. 
 
 
Question:  Is 8,500 correct for 1 ton? 
Answer:  The 1 ton pick-up truck shall have a minimum of 8,500 lbs. 
 
 
Question:  On Attachment C, a side tool box was requested for street side. What dimensions is the city 
wanting for that box? 
Answer:  Vendor shall supply a 70” x 11.5” x 11”, silver diamond treadplate side mount truck box. 
 
 
Clarification:  Attachment D has been revised to add missing light information.  Revised Attachment D is 
included with this addendum. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (page 12). The deadline for bid 
submittal is Thursday, February 2, 2017 at 3:00pm CST. 


